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HB3075-1 is an infringement on our 2nd amendment rights and will only waste tax 

money and resources. By placing restrictions on what law abiding citizen can 

purchase or own will not stop criminals from committing violent crimes. The time and 

money spent on this infringement should go toward mental heath resources where 

many would benefit from. 


